
 

 

OPEN HOUSE @ HOLY NAME OF JESUS  

 

Sunday, October 20
th

 3:30 - 5:30 p.m. 

Free and open to our neighbors and our parishioners 

Concessions are available.  Come, rain or shine.   

Bring a friend too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school was built in 1948 and sadly closed in 2004.  Maybe you’ve 
never been inside and would like simply to see where so many children 
received their education.  Moreover, the gym was the place of worship 
(what Catholics call the Mass) until the church was built in 1960.  You’re 
welcome to come and see the building – guides will happily show you 
around. 

Our parish center (what neighborhood kids call “the mansion”) sits on the 
corner of Thomas and 9th and was originally a convent.  Built in 1955, it 
has served in various ways and you’re very welcome to see the ground 
floor (and basement, if you’re really curious).  The Sisters left in the 
1970’s, but their spirit lives on in us.   

Finally, our church was built in 1960 and could originally seat 850 people.  
If you’re not Catholic, you’re still very welcome to walk around and admire 
the architecture and the solidly built church where God meets us with His 
healing touch and indomitable hope.   

 


